
Unsheltered homelessness has increased in Tucson and is 
affecting us all. We want to hear your ideas and priorities for 
improving our approach to supporting our City’s housed and 
unhoused residents.  Join the City of Tucson’s Housing and 
Community Development Department (HCD) and Tucson Pima 
Collaboration to End Homelessness for a Virtual Listening 
Session on September 28 to share your opinions and ideas.

Learn more and register by visiting: 
 tucsonaz.gov/hcd/follow-upvirtualsession

https://www.tucsonaz.gov/hcd/follow-upvirtualsession

